
November 18th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

Seniors, how are you paying for college? On Monday, November 23rd at 6pm, EHS is 
partnering with Miami University Regionals Office of Financial Aid to offer you some 
help! A Financial Aid expert from Miami Regionals will host a virtual meeting which will 
explain FAFSA, how to complete the process and answer any questions that your 
family may have. Please see the email sent by Mrs. Conley to register for this event. 
 
Juniors and Sophomores: the deadline for registering to take the PSAT is fast 
approaching. If you want to take the PSAT please refer to your email from Mrs. Panno 
to register by December 1st. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


